
December 16, 2024

A monthly newsletter highlighting key initiatives, upcoming events and news stories from around
the Ardsley School District. The images link to news articles on district and school websites.

The next newsletter will be published on Monday, January 13th.

Dear Ardsley Families,

I want to take a moment to extend my warmest wishes to each of you on behalf of our dedicated
faculty and staff during this festive season. May your winter break be filled with joy, relaxation, and
meaningful time with loved ones.

Reflecting on the past year, I am filled with gratitude for the many accomplishments we have
achieved together and for the opportunity to become a part of the Ardsley School District. Your
kindness and support have made my transition both seamless and rewarding. Looking ahead to the
new year, I am excited about the opportunities that await us.

Together, we will continue to foster an environment where every student can thrive and build a
bright future. Wishing you a peaceful and restful holiday break. I look forward to collaborating with
you in the year ahead.

Sincerely,
Dr. Matt Block



Superintendent of Schools

Empowering Young Minds: Ardsley’s Computer Science
Program Shines During Education Week
Discover how Ardsley's innovative Computer Science program,
from elementary coding to advanced high school courses and
clubs, ignites student creativity and collaboration during Computer
Science Education Week!

AHS Seniors Perform with New York All-State
Symphonic Band
Two Ardsley High School seniors joined the elite ranks of New
York's top young musicians by performing with the prestigious All-
State Symphonic Band.

AMS History Club Brings Ardsley’s Past to Life with
Historical Models
Discover the rich history of Ardsley through the AMS History
Club's captivating project!

Thank Your Child's Teacher

'Tis the season of giving. Thank your child's teacher with a Teacher Tribute!

https://www.ardsleyschools.org/about/article/~board/district-news/post/empowering-young-minds-ardsleys-computer-science-program-shines-during-education-week
https://ahs.ardsleyschools.org/about/news-announcements/article/~board/ahs-news-announcements/post/ahs-seniors-perform-with-new-york-all-state-symphonic-band
https://ams.ardsleyschools.org/about-us/news-announcements/article/~board/ams-news-announcements/post/ams-history-club-brings-ardsleys-past-to-life-with-historical-models


Stay Connected
www.ardsleyschools.org

https://www.facebook.com/ardsleyschooldistrict
https://www.instagram.com/ardsleyschooldistrict

